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Good afternoon,

I'd like to make a submission on Tasmania's draft Renewable Energy Action Plan.

I'm very supportive of the plan and the goals of the Tasmanian government.

My only concern is with the focus on Renewable Hydrogen.

If burnt in the atmosphere, it's my understanding that it produces nitrogen oxides which are
also greenhouse gases and ozone depleting substances. | think the Tasmanian government
needs to consider the indirect and lifecycle impacts of exporting this fuel source. So while
it's renewable, it is not true to call it clean energy. Full consideration of impacts needs to
be assessed when drafting this plan.

Kind regards,

Caitlin Jackson
0447 355 093.
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